
 

25th February 2021 

Willoughby Foods have now opened their 
website ready for schools fully re-opening 
on 8th March. 

 

Please order your child’s meal by Tuesday 
2nd March at midnight for w/c 8th March.  

 

Please also note that Willoughby Foods are 
able to do an automatic order if your child 
has free school meals or the universal 
infant free school meals (Reception to 
Year2) Please contact us should this be of 
interest to you.  https://www.willoughby-foods.co.uk/ 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We are delighted that we will soon be welcoming all of the children back to school from 
8th March and I am sure, like us, you cannot wait for that day!  We are just finalising 
arrangements and revisited our risk assessments and I will be sending out further 
information about this return on Monday.   In the meantime, please do try to keep on 
going with the home learning for a little while longer as this will really help the children 
when they return on 8th March.   

 

Mrs Norris has now started her maternity leave and we wish her all the very best.   We 
welcome to our school team Mrs Carina McMorran who will be teaching Maple Class (Year 
1) on a Thursday and Friday.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Judith Bentley  

Head Teacher  


